
Report of the Building Inspector 
 

This year, I would like to keep this report short and simple.  By the time you read this I 

will no longer be in this position.  As always, I would like to thank you for the opportunity for I 

have enjoyed working for this Town, with its residents, contractors, my fellow workers and 

especially my boss. 

 

I have been fortunate to only have one code cycle of the ICC (International Code 

Council) not so with the NFPA (in particular NEC) and ADA. It may not be so fortunate for all of 

us (safety wise) that the state did nothing with the 2012 codes and keeps putting off 2015.  

 

A very busy year and with that came more work, which yes, I enjoy but also came more 

Code Enforcement issues (much more than there should have been) which few could be happy 

about. There is of course more to the story and after more than five years I felt it was time to 

move on. 

 

I would also like to thank all those who helped with the basement renovation. 

 

The following is how we did for the year and at least for now, Farewell. 

  

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Robert N. Meade 

Building Official/Code Enforcement 

 

 

Key Permits for 2016: 
    

   

        

                

 Garage 9 Pools 8   

  Decks/Porch 13 Additions 4   

  Sheds 11 Renovations 45   

  Other 0 Flood Related 0   

  Trade Permits 342 Fire Related 0   

  Single Family Home 17 Barn 3   

  Duplex 1 Farm Stand 0   

  Quadplex 3 Grand Total   

  Commercial 0 Revenue:  $61,369.17   

                

        

       


